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RW Part B Clients Served (4/1/17 – 6/30/17):   
Lutheran Services -  133 
Sacred Heart Hospital – 108 
OASIS – 194 
Total:  435 clients served  

 
ADAP: 

299 clients enrolled in Area 1.  212 active clients in Escambia = 120 receive meds via direct 
dispense, 68 have Marketplace insurance and the remaining 24 have either Medicare Part D or 
employer sponsored insurance. 87 active clients in Okaloosa. 

    
 

 We still need a new area PCPG representative and PPG alternate now that Mallory is gone.  
Please let James Talley or Debbie know if you are interested in serving in this capacity or you 
would like more information. 

 

 The ADAP/Hep C project for ADAP clients who are co-infected with Hep C is still going on.  
Please contact your local ADAP staff person for more information. 

 

 Save the Date!  HIV Symposium to be held on September 8th at Baptist Hospital from 9 – 3 p.m. 
in collaboration with North Florida AETC.  Flyer distributed out soon. 

 

 The Quality Management Plan was approved by the state HIV office!  We desperately need 
someone to chair the Standards and Quality Subcommittee in order to begin implementing our 
plan. The QM plan guides the continuous quality improvement activities of funded providers 
serving HIV/AIDS infected individuals and their families. One of the ways this committee will 
identify unmet needs and process improvement projects will be from input provided by the 
Consumer Advisory Group (CAG). Therefore, we need as much participation as possible in all 
upcoming CAG meetings so we can get your input and feedback.  

 

 The Peer Program is up and running.  Please use the business cards, flyers and referral forms 
to refer HIV+ clients to a Peer Navigator.  This is a great opportunity for anyone in need of 
support in getting back into care or navigating our complex Ryan White system of care.   

 

 Our CHD no longer has conference rooms available and it is time to start planning for 
World AIDS Day!  If someone who has some space can take the lead on this and 
organize a first meeting, we will be there to give our full assistance and support. 


